


September 17, 2002

Dear Neighbors,

Thank you to all of you that attended last Sunday’s Annual Meeting of the Oak Creek
Neighborhood Association and the potluck dinner that followed. Approximately half of
the Oak Creek residents attended. At the end of the evening, the Portland Fire
Department came to talk with the kids, see the equipment and sit in the fire truck.

At the meeting, the most significant issue we discussed was the City of Portland’s
Watershed Revegetation Program and their proposal to replant Tract A in the Oak Creek
Neighborhood. For those who were unable to be there, I am enclosing some information
on the City’s proposal and cost to the homeowners in Oak Creek. (For those who were
there, I am assuming you received a copy of the materials. If not, please call me and
1 will give you one.)

At Sunday’s meeting we discussed whether the cost of the project would be borne by all
homeowners in Oak Creek or only those with rights to the green space. We created a list
of questions to refer back to the Watershed Revegetation Program, but made no decision
as to the sharing of cost. If you have questions about this issue, please call me at 245-
8394.

Also, Elizabeth Engberg has agreed to serve as Secretary for the Neighborhood
Association, this year. She has begun updating the list of families in Oak Creek.
Enclosed is a copy of that list. Please check the information and call her with corrections
at 245-8819, or send them via e-mail to: epengberg@CS.com. She will deliver a final list
to you within the next few weeks.

Finally, Beth Moore will take over duties as Treasurer from John Thompson. If you have
not already sent your annual fees to John, please send your $50.00 check (made out to
Oak Creek Homeowners” Association) to Beth Moore at 11729 28" Place.

Please give me a call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth Donohue
2901 Vesta St.
503-245-8394



